

525-535 West Jefferson Street · Springfield, Illinois 62761-0001 · www.dph.illinois.gov

November 15, 2017

Dear Mr. Sands,

Thank you for your inquiry about the Illinois Department of Public Health's regulations regarding the requirement of the public wearing footwear in food establishments. We have adopted the 2013 Food and Drug Administration ("FDA") code in Illinois and it does not reference footwear or shoes.

Please feel free to contact us with any questions at dph.food@illinois.gov

Very truly yours,

Jessica McAnelly Division Chief

Food, Drugs and Dairies

525 West Jefferson, 2nd Floor Springfield, Illinois 62761

Telephone: 217-785-2439

Email: Jessica.mcanelly@illinois.gov